 
We are happy to accept nominations for the upcoming winter semester 2024/25. The application will be opened soon.

1. Nomination procedure:
Please submit your nominations via email to incoming@th-ab.de, attaching an Excel table with the students' last name, first name, gender, email address, department/faculty they wish to be enrolled in, semester they wish to stay at AUAS, and the duration of the stay. We recommend that you nominate your students by 15 May 2024. The earlier the nomination, the more time the students will have to prepare their application.

2. Application procedure:
We will email all nominated students to let them know about the application procedure. In addition, we will send the URL to the application form directly to the students. The final deadline to submit an application is 1 December. Your students will choose the courses they wish to take during the application process. The course offer can be found on our website: www.th-ab.de/course-offer.

3. Letters of acceptance
All letters of acceptance will be sent out at the beginning of June.

Please find attached our updated fact sheet for further information. In addition, you can find videos about our exchange programme (https://youtu.be/Nw4R5vSd0cI) and Aschaffenburg UAS in general (https://youtu.be/n09n_cvxSiY) online.
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